WMS DAILY June th 2025
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Upcoming events:

9/17 - Picture Day
9/19 - PTO 6™ Grade Rec Event
9/283 - School Cloged - Rosh Hagshanah

Good morning Wolverines!!
Welcome to the 2025-26 school year! | would like to read a letter to you written by golf professional Bryan
Skavnak. You've all heard or seen some of this before but please listen carefully to the entire message.

Dear Students:
As you start this school year, | want you to remember a few things.
You are awesome. You are smart. You are fun.
You'll get nervous. You'll get tired. You'll do boring things in class. You'll do super fun things too. You'll meet new friends.
You'll have teachers you like a lot and some you only like a little. You'll have easy work and tough work.
And it's all okay.

Lots of things happen at school. Some you'll like and some you won't. But through everything that happens...Be the nice kid.
When you see that kid in class that doesn't seem to have any friends...go talk with him. When you see that kid who dropped her
books...go help her pick them up. When your teacher asks a question that you know...answer it. When your friends are doing
something you know is wrong..walk away.

Be the nice kid.

Go to school every day and see if you can make someone else in your class smile. Make someone else laugh.

Make someone else feel good.

Be the nice kid.

It's easy to go along with the crowd and make fun of the kids who seem a little different. Guess what?..everyone is different.
Everyone has their thing. Some kids are smarter than you, some kids have cooler clothes than you, some kids are better at sports
than you. It doesn't matter..you have your thing too. Be the kid who can get along. The kid that is generous. The kid that is happy
for other people. The kid that does the right thing. The kid that tries his best.

Be the nice kid.

Have a great first day everyone!

Cross Country
Attention Cross Country runners: There will be a meeting held on THURSDAY MORNING, September 4
at 7:30 AM in the gym for students who are interested in trying out for the Cross Country Team.
Please check Genesis TODAY to make sure that you are eligible to try out. For more information about
the season, see Mrs. Boni's teacher website.

Boys Soccer
There will be a meeting for all interested in joining the Boy's Soccer Team this upcoming year. The meeting
will be held on Tuesday, September 2nd in the rear Gym at 7:30am. You must attend the meeting if you plan
on trying out for the team this year. If you can't make the meeting, please email Mr. Vaglio!




